
Clarification about comments
To LTN readers,

Some people who have left comments on Lake Tahoe News stories
have indicated the “Bill” who has commented is South Lake
Tahoe  City  Councilman  Bill  Crawford.  This  is  not  true.
Crawford has not made any posts to this site.

As much as it would be great for everyone to put their first
and last names to add legitimacy to your words, I realize you
won’t do that. But at the same time, for truth and accuracy,
please don’t guess or assume who has posted, whoÂ  is reading,
or who isn’t reading the comments or LTN.

Thank you for your continued support and contribution to LTN.

Kathryn Reed, LTN publisher

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/clarification-about-comments/

